
Thank you for your interest in Little Learners Academy!  Enclosed is an application for the  
2018-2019 school year.  In order to hold a spot for your child, you will need to fill out and 
return the application along with a deposit for $85 for the 3’s or $100 for the Pre-K Class.  
Your application cannot be processed without the applicable registration fee.  If we cannot  
accommodate your child, your deposit will be refunded.  Checks should be made payable  
to Little Learners Academy. 
  
 Openings will be filled on a first come, first served basis; however, children of First United 
Presbyterian Church members as well as current students and their siblings will be given 
priority, so please return your application and check as soon as possible.   
  
We are not offering afternoon sessions.  We are limited to 10 students per session.  Once we 
have 10 in either the 3’s program or the 4’s program, we will begin a first come, first served 
waitlist.   
  
Your child needs to be 3 years old by Sept. 1st, 2018 to be eligible for the 3’s class or 4 years old 
by Sept 1st, 2018 for the Pre-K class.  Children in both classes must be potty-trained (no pull ups 
and must be able to take care of all their own toileting needs without the assistance of an adult).  
Also, if your child is new to our program, he/she will need a current physical and be current on 
their immunizations before preschool begins this Fall. 
  
Our 3’s class meets on Tuesdays and Thursdays and the yearly tuition is $765 (9 monthly  
payments of $85).  Our Pre K class will be meeting on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays  
and tuition is $900 (9 monthly payments of $100).  Registration fees are NOT applied to the 
yearly tuition costs.  All classes meet from 9:00-11:30 a.m. 
  
Our classes will begin the first Tuesday/Wednesday after Labor Day and we will finish up the 
year in mid-May.  Our calendar follows the LeRoy Public School Calendar for days off,   
holidays, vacation time, etc. 
  
Placements will be confirmed by or before April 1st.  After acceptance into our program, please 
advise us as soon as possible if you decide to send your child to the Early Childhood Education 
Program, through the LeRoy School District, or any other program in place of Little Learners 
Academy.   This will allow us to place other children from the waiting list.  We are unable to 
refund application fees if you are accepted and decide to withdraw your child from the program.   
  
  

 


